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I was thoroughly saddened after watching the news item about greyhound racing. The sight of that poor 
dog with a broken leg being taken off the track and possibly subsequently shot dead is just not acceptable 
treatment of such beautiful dogs. Please stop these disgraceful practices or do a bit more to regulate the 
greyhound racing industry. It is very very disheartening to see such cruelty being inflicted on them. Thank 
you. 


